
October 11, 2011

Regional Director Pacific West Region, NPS
111 Jackson Street, Suite 700
Oakland, California 94607

 RE:  The Volcano Project

Dear Sir or Madam,

Buried beneath the Earth is the original Hawaii Volcano Observatory. 16' by 18,' it is precisely abut the 
Volcano House itself.  It is here, that for the past 5 years, I have performed a Living History Program.  I 
portray the co-founder of the Observatory as well as the Park itself, Dr. Thomas Jaggar. 

Theatre and working with at-risk adolescents summarizes my own life endeavors.  When I heard of and 
learned about the Volcano Project I realized how ideal this setting is to project and instill the values of a 
ethical and moral society.  Though I appreciate the safety in choosing well-established concessions, all of 
them had to start somewhere.  May I suggest, it is time to take the risk with a dedicated team and village full 
of people wanting to make this dream a reality.

Sincerely,

Peter Charlot
President

19-4034 Hapuu Lane  
Volcano, HI 96785
Phone: 800 985 7518  Fax: 800 976 7519

Laughing Spider Productions

peter@charlot.pro www.laughingspider.com


